COLUMBIA COUNTY

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

M I N U T E S

MAY 7, 2012
EVANS, GEORGIA
The Columbia County Soil and Water Conservation District Board of Supervisors met on Monday, May 7, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Security Federal Bank in Evans, Georgia.

Supervisors present were:  Sam Booher, Gene Hair and John Shearouse.  Supervisors absent were:  Jeanie Hill and Rick Crawford.  Others present were:  Robert Amos, Lori Jessee and Cread Brown.
Supervisor Shearouse gave the welcome and invocation.
The minutes of the April meeting were approved on a motion by Booher and seconded by Hair.  The motion passed.
County Employee Jessee presented forty-six (46) erosion and sediment control plans reviewed by Columbia County over the last month with forty-two (42) being approved.
District treasurer Hair gave the treasury report.  The report was approved by the supervisors.

Regional Representative Amos gave the State Conservation Commission report.  Amos reported that state allotted funds have been used to send all the applicants to the Natural Resources Conservation Workshop.  After discussion, the supervisors updated the district’s annual plan of work.

District Conservationist Brown gave the NRCS report.
In other district business:  the supervisors discussed different funding options available to the district. No action was taken but the subject was tabled until the next district meeting.
The next district meeting will be Monday, June 4, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Security Federal Bank in Evans, Georgia.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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